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RE: Legislation to provide guidance to individuals on compliance with ADA 

Dear Senator Dole: 

I recently testified before the Subcommittee hearing in regards to Representative Foley's 

ADA Notification Act. During di&euuiona with R.epreaenative Foley, he ·shared with me you 

suggestion of drafting legislation to provide guidance on compliance with the ADA. 

Having represented persona with disabilities in the past but having testified in favor of the 

notification act because of the abuse by attorneys in the South Florida area, I would think that 

businesses including local governments would be vecy aupportive of your proposal. When clients 

come to me having just been sued for ADA violationJ, they are often times shocked to learn that 

the fact that they were inspected by a local agency for purposes of getting an occupational permit 

does not mean that their businesa waa ADA compliant. Considering that Federal, State and Local 

governments have a hard time interpreting the ADA, its no wonder that a few attorneys have used 

the ADA to make a fbnune in attorneys fees. The past hearings demonatrllte that there is a 

problem that is growing as time puses. It would not surprise me that in the calendar year 2000, 

South Florida experiences a two-fold growth in the number of lawsuits flled. 

I would welcome the opportunity to usist in reviewing 'any proposed legislation on your 

idea and provide input regarding any changes that might be helpful. From my per.spective u an 

attorney who is in the trenches litigating these issues, it might be helpful to you and your 

assistants to receive input from someone who has to deal with ADA litigation on a daily basis. 

Pleue let me know if I can be of help to you. 

I.RF/lb 
cc;: Congreseman Mark Foley ' 




